
Village of Bald Head Island 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Public Hearing 

June 18, 2021 
Proposed Manager’s Budget FY 2021-22 

 

The Council of the Village of Bald Head Island will hold a 

Public Hearing on Friday June 18, 2021 at 10:00 AM at the 

Public Safety Multi-Purpose Room, Bald Head Island, NC. 

 

The purpose of this public hearing is to receive public input on 

the proposed Manager’s Budget FY 2021-22 of the Village of 

Bald Head Island. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget is available for public review at 

Village Hall during regular working hours and at the Village 

website (www.villagebhi.org).  

 

 If you have any questions, please call the Village Clerk at 910- 

457-9700. 

 
Daralyn Spivey 

Village Clerk 

June 4, 2021 

http://www.villagebhi.org/

